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 Ian Paton OBJ2015/4436/P 15/09/2015  21:53:23 We are concerned that the creation of the substantial basement will be extremely noisy and 

time-consuming and will encourage others in the road to do similar things. This is a conservation area 

and no other houses in the area have basements like that as to our knowledge.
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